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Cold Weather Days AHEAD!

Have you had a change in phone
number since the start of the school
year? Now is a good time to ensure

that all your contact information is up to
date as we enter the winter weather
months where it is important that the
school be able to notify you of any

weather related changes in schedule.

Make sure your child has
cold weather gear for waiting
at bus stops and playing at

recess. If you need
assistance, please let the

school know.

Even though December is filled with holiday
excitement and activities, it is important to

remember that learning is still taking place and
students need to continue their routine as much
as possible. Students that miss school in the
week before and after school holidays are still

missing crucial learning time.

We know holidays are a busy time for many
families and that with special activities the

schedule sometimes gets students to bed late. It
is still important to try and get kids to school even
just a little sleepy so they can continue to enjoy
December learning activities with their classroom

community.


